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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
Dear Senate Special Committee on Congressional Redistricting,

Redistricting outside the census cycle wastes taxpayer money when that money should be prioritized for urgent
flood
recovery and flood alert efforts. The legislature needs to focus on the recent devastating floods in this Special
Session, not
spend time on what’s being viewed as a power grab. Current maps are still being challenged in court, so new maps
shouldn’t
be drawn. And Texans deserve a fair and transparent process, not what is happening now. There was very little
notice and
the hearings are all crammed into just a few days.

If the legislature insists on continuing on this path, the legislators need to show the Trump map, not other maps.

Do what is right for Texas, and drop redistricting efforts until the appropriate time, either after court challenges are
over in
order to address any concerns coming out of that, or at the beginning of the new census cycle in the next decade, and
not
before. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Croom




